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FINANCIAL STATUS 
 
The financial report to May 2005 is attached. 
 
 
AIRPORT USERS MEETING 
 
A meeting was held on 24 May 2005.  Notes of the meeting are attached. 
 
 
CAA – SAFETY INSPECTION MOTUEKA AERODROME 
 
This inspection was carried out on 29 June 2005.  Attached is the report from the 
CAA with the main comment saying “Aerodrome in good condition and no items 
requiring attention”. 
 
 
AIRWAYS NEW ZEALAND – ISSUING OF NOTAMS 
 
Due to recent staff changes, the permitted staff to issue Notams has now been 
extended to Bob Askew, Executive Officer, and Maxine Van Ingen, Office Senior 
Motueka. 
 
 
 
 
 
B Askew 
Motueka Aerodrome Manager 
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